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The Town of Kirkwood Annual Easter Egg Hunt will be held on Saturday, April 5th 9:00am at Veterans River Park 
near the 2 large pavilions.  The Easter Egg Hunt is open to all children ages 1-12 and is free of charge.  Be ready to 
capture those candid photos and memories the Easter Bunny will be there!

The Easter Egg Hunt will be outside throughout the various fields and park areas and will be split up by age groups.  
Please bring a bag or small bucket for your child to collect the eggs they find.  Please join and check the Facebook 
Group (Town of Kirkwood NY Youth and Recreation) for any updates as it gets closer.

The Town of Kirkwood would like to thank the Binghamton Elks Lodge #70 for their generous support, time, and 
kind contributions toward this annual event it would not be possible without their involvement!

For any questions, please contact the Town of Kirkwood Youth Sports and Recreation Supervisor, Devin Fleetwood, 
by emailing: dfleetwood@townofkirkwood.org


